
Quinte Chapter Event: 
Winter Walk

Are you experiencing the winter blahs? Would you like to get 
some invigorating fresh air into those lungs and enjoy a 
nature walk. 

Join us for our Winter Walk in Vanderwater Conservation 
Area.  Quinte Conservation Forester Tim Trustham will lead 
the way and talk about current forestry and conservation 
initiatives in the park, and answer any questions you may 
have about Quinte Conservation.

Saturday, February  24, 2024, 11:00 a.m.

Vanderwater Conservation Area with Tim Trustham
512 Vanderwater Road, Thomasburg ON

Admission: OWA members + 1 guest: FREE
Non-members: $45 each; includes electronic membership in the OWA

Pre-registration using your OWA log-in is required by February 22:
https://www.ontariowoodlot.com/get-involved/events

For more information or if you cannot register on-line:
E-mail: quintewoodlotassociation@gmail.com

Facebook: Quinte Woodlot Association
Mobile: Greg Bridgwater @ 613-403-3841

• Wear appropriate clothing & footwear. This is rain, sleet, snow, hail -or-
shine event, and walking areas may be icy, snow covered or muddy. You 
never know in our current climate!

• We’ll meet in the parking lot. Parking is paid via an annual pass or $6.00 
per vehicle per day. Think about car pooling. 
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